

SIMSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

933 Hopmeadow Street, Simsbury, CT 06070-1897

Office: (860) 651-3365 • Fax: (860) 651-4343

Email: aobrien@simsburyschools.net

Website: www.simsbury.k12.ct.us

Andrew O'BrienDirector of Operations

July 1, 2023

TO: Employees of Simsbury Public Schools

Students or Parent/Guardian

FROM: Andrew O'Brien, Director of Operations

RE: Asbestos Inspection

Pursuant to the regulations of the Environmental Protection Agency Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), the Simsbury Board of Education is notifying you of potential asbestos activities at the following facilities:

<u>Building</u>	<u>Address</u>			
Central School	29 Massaco Street	Simsbury	CT	06070
Latimer Lane School	33 Mountain View Road	Weatogue	CT	06089
Squadron Line School	44 Squadron Line Road	Simsbury	CT	06070
Tariffville School	42 Winthrop Street	Tariffville	CT	06081
Tootin' Hills School	25 Nimrod Road	West Simsbury	CT	06092
Henry James Memorial School	155 Firetown Road	Simsbury	CT	06070
Simsbury High School	34 Farms Village Road	Simsbury	CT	06070
Board of Education Office	933 Hopmeadow Street	Simsbury	CT	06070

Although there is little asbestos in the above facilities, we must continue with monitoring any asbestos containing material with a visual inspection every six (6) months alerting custodians in each facility to any precautionary measure whenever necessary. In addition, every three (3) years, Simsbury Public Schools will re-inspect for asbestos in the buildings and send a report and update its management plan to the State Commissioner of Education for their records. The Asbestos Management Plan is available for public inspection at the following address:

Simsbury Public Schools 933 Hopmeadow Street Simsbury, CT 06070

For further information, you may contact the following designated person:

Andrew O'Brien
Director of Operations
Simsbury Public Schools
933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, CT 06070
860-651-3361

Committed to Excellence Every Day